

European Union Committee

House of Lords London SWIA 0PW Tel: 020 7219 4579 Fax: 020 7219 6715 euclords@parliament.uk www.parliament.uk/lords

12 September 2017

Mike Hedges
Chair of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs
Committee
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
Cardiff
CF99 INA

Dear Mike,

Thank you for your letter of 21 August, suggesting a meeting between our committees to discuss the scrutiny of Brexit legislation and other issues of common interest.

I would be very pleased to convene our committees to discuss those issues.

Committee staff will be in touch to arrange a suitable date.

Yours sincerely,

Lord Teverson

Chair, European Union Energy and Environment Sub-Committee